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B.V. Patel Institute of Management,  

Uka Tarsadia University 

 
Date: 18-07-2023 

Interactive Session with International Students from Egypt 

Objective of the Session 

• The aim of the session was to facilitate cultural exchange and understanding between 

students from different countries and educational institutions. 

Outcomes of the session: 

• At the end of session students enhanced cultural understanding and awareness among 

participants. 

Date: 18-07-2023 

Time: 12:30 to 1:30 

Venue:  Gopal Bhavan 

No. of Students: 250 Students of FYBBA and SYBBA 

Name of speaker: 
International Studnets from Egypt  

Facilitator: Ms. Garimma Kakkar 

Coordinator:  Dr. Taral Patel and Mr. Zeki Shaikh  

Category: International Collaboration Cell 

 

On July 18, 2023, our BBA students had the privilege of interacting with students from the 

Egypt through AIESEC-UTU and Surat Chapter. The session aimed to facilitate cultural 

exchange, share knowledge, and explore potential collaboration opportunities. 

The session began with introductions and icebreaker activities, allowing students to get 

acquainted with each other. The Egypt students presented an overview of their university and 

country, showcasing their culture, education system, and entrepreneurial ecosystem. 

Our BBA students reciprocated by sharing information about our institution, curriculum, and 

startup landscape in our region. The students engaged in a fruitful discussion on various topics, 

including entrepreneurship, innovation, and sustainability. 

Key Takeaways: 

• The session fostered cross-cultural understanding and exchange of ideas between the 

students. 
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• The students gained insights into the different educational systems and entrepreneurial 

environments in Egypt and our region. 

• The interaction sparked interest in potential collaboration opportunities, including joint 

projects and exchange programs. 

The session was a resounding success, providing a valuable platform for cultural exchange and 

knowledge sharing between the students. We look forward to exploring future collaboration 

opportunities. 

    

     

      


